
2 Peter 3:14  
Wherefore, 
beloved, seeing 
that ye look for 
such things, be 
diligent that ye 
may be found of 
him in peace, 
without spot, and 
blameless. 
So my cherish friend if you 
watch for that future, new 
heaven and new earth, then 
must careful have peace 
with God, be holy, and 
blame none. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



2 Peter 3:15  And 
account [that] 
the longsuffering 
of our Lord [is] 
salvation; even as 
our beloved 
brother Paul also 
according to the 
wisdom given 
unto him hath 
written unto you; 
And think our Lord_2 long 
patience wait for come 
here, think that meaning 
salvation_3 for more 
people. Same our brother 
Paul, his wisdom, letter 
write to all-you. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



2 Peter 3:16  As 
also in all [his] 
epistles, speaking 
in them of these 
things; in which 
are some things 
hard to be 
understood, 
which they that 
are unlearned 
and unstable 
wrest, as [they 
do] also the other 
scriptures, unto 
their own 
destruction. 
Same all letter of Paul. 
Sometimes his letter hard 
understand. People not 
learn full and also weak. 
They change meaning. Also 
other verse meaning 
change, cause self destroy. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

2 Peter 3:17  Ye 
therefore, 
beloved, seeing 
ye know [these 
things] before, 
beware lest ye 
also, being led 
away with the 
error of the 
wicked, fall from 
your own 
stedfastness. 
So cherish friend these 
things you know now, so be 
careful because bad person 
lead wrong way. Then 
happen your strong become 
weak, fall. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



2 Peter 3:18  But 
grow in grace, 
and [in] the 
knowledge of our 
Lord and 
Saviour Jesus  
Christ. To him 
[be] glory both 
now and for ever. 
Amen. 
But all-you must in grace of 
God, grow and learn more 
about He-above Lord_2 
and Savior Jesus Christ.To 
He-above honor now and 
forever. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 


